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Statement by Mrs. LE Duc Hanh
Deputy Permanent Representative of Viet Nam

At the Review of the 3rd cycle UPR Report of Cambodia
(Wednesday, 30 January 2019)
Mr. President,

Viet Nam warmly welcomes the delegation of Cambodia and thanks it for the presentation of the national report. 
We welcome the continued commitment and efforts by Cambodia in protecting and promoting human rights, especially the rights of vulnerable groups. We commend the various achievements of Cambodia in recent years, including poverty reduction, gender equality, universal primary education, access to healthcare services. 
Viet Nam would like to put forward the following recommendations: 

1. Take further measures to sustain and reinforce progress made in poverty reduction.

2. Continue efforts to ensure inclusive and equitable quality education for all.
Viet Nam wishes Cambodia a successful review.

I thank you, Mr. President./.
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